COr .
 Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

lst Pebruary, 1926.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to your letter of the 6th
and mine of the 20th November last relative to the
2nd Special Survey N°l of the steam trawler "JUAN-HARI",
I have to point out that this vessel las now become due

for Boiler Survey, and you will be good enough to

ascertain and let me know what arrangements are proposed
to be made for the requisite inspection to take place.
I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Apsigstant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BILBAO,
()

Lloyd's Register
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